
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
 
Reminder: The College will be closed December 19 through January 4 for 
Christmas break. 
 
 
Thursday, January 8 04:00 p.m. – Monthly Study Session 
    U-219 (upper level of Student Union) 
 
Monday, January 19 College Closed in Recognition of  

Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 
 
Tuesday, January 20 04:00 p.m. – Regular Monthly Board Meeting 
    U-219 (upper level of Student Union) 
 
Friday, January 30 & Board Retreat – Upon finalization of the schedule, 
Saturday, January 31 meeting times and locations will be publicized in the 

near future.  
    
 
 
 
Note: There will be no study session in February.   
 
 
 
 


